June 19, 1970

Robert E. Sharkey, M.D.
Associate Chief

Department of Pediatrics

Santa Clara Valley Medical Center
751 South Bascom Avenue

San Jose, Califomia 95128

Dear Baob:

Last week-end my AOPA classmates were in awe of the
E6B computer aid | waved around. In fact, identical models were
for salel Eleven and a half hours now checked off and 15 touch-
ond-go landings behind me. | seem to have the bad habit of wanting
fo see where the wheels ore going fo touch down, which mecns a
direct nose dive on to the runwayl! |'m working to overcome this
deficiency !

Many thanks for the morcl and manual boost.
Sincerely yours,

Virginia Apgar, M.D., M.P.H.

VA:nz



